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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents.  
 
Visitor protocols continue to evolve, yet restrictions remain in place, so please read on 
and stay tuned for the very latest. If you have any questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
and is here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Campus Update 

● Reminder that with Mother’s Day coming we have dedicated visiting hours for all 
areas of Luther Manor. We strive to ensure all common areas, hallways and high 
traffic areas get cleaned and disinfected immediately after visiting hours end, 
which is why we ask that all visitors to honor these hours.  
 
With that said Mother’s Day visiting hours mirror our regular visiting hours for 
each area as follows:  
 

○ Visits for Health Care Center residents remain unchanged and can be 
scheduled for between 9:30 am to 4:15 pm. We ask that you continue to 
schedule your visits by emailing Kathy Jastromski at 
kjastromski@luthermanor.org. 
 

○ The Terrace Independent Living Mother’s Day visiting hours remain from 
9:30 am - 4:30 pm, the same as our current visiting times. As you know no 
appointments are necessary for the Terrace.   
 

○ Courtyards and River Oaks - Assisted Living programs visits are from 
8:15 am - 4:30 pm. Please schedule your visit for Courtyard Residents 
with Shari Garza by emailing her at sgarza@luthermanor.org. Please 
schedule your visits with River Oaks residents, with Kenneth Stelpflug by 
emailing him at kstelpflug@luthermanor.org. 

 
● If you plan to drop off any flowers, gifts or treats for Mother’s Day we ask that you 

consider dropping them off earlier in the week to help us spread out the 
deliveries. Although we are scheduling extra staff to help make sure everyone 
experiences a great Mother’s Day weekend, I am sure you can imagine hundreds 
of deliveries all compressed in a couple of days can make this a challenge. 
Because of this we also ask for your patience with delivery times. 



 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


